Dear Parents/Carers,

Friday, 5 May 2017



Congratulations to Amarillo class for gaining 100% attendance this week.

Swimming Helpers



We desperately need Swimming helpers on a Friday. Swimming is part of the national curriculum and our school provides swimming lessons free of charge. If you are able to spare some time on a Friday, we are in need of parent helpers. If you are interested, please call into the school office where we can discuss this with you further. Parent helpers form a vital part of us being able to run the swimming lessons and without your help the lessons would not be able to take place, so if you are able to, your help would be very much appreciated.

Please ensure that on swimming days your child does not come to school wearing earrings. We are not able to remove them and they will therefore miss out on swimming that day. In addition to this, should your child have a verruca they are **still able to swim**. Verruca socks can we worn but are optional.

All Star Cricket 5-8 year olds

There are posters up in the KS1 classrooms promoting a new All Star Cricket scheme. It is for children aged between 5 and 8 years old. It will run for 8 weeks from the 22nd May, 6pm-7pm at Hucknall Cricket Club. Children that sign up will get a number of goodies in a rucksack. The cost is £40.00 and includes full coaching for the 8 weeks, and the rucksack which contains a cricket bat, cap and T shirt amongst other things. The person running the scheme will be coming into school on the 17th May to talk in our assembly about it. Should you require any further information, there is an email address on the posters or alternativley please contact the office for it.



School Colouring Competition



Hucknall Leisure Centre are offering us the chance to win an end of year school party. All we have to do is complete a colouring competition. The school with the most entries will win. All children will be sent home with a copy of the colouring competition and they need to be returned to school by the 12th May 2017. We will be advised if we have won the party on the 30th May 2017. So if you want a party, let's get colouring!

Tombola Prizes

We have a parent who is holding a fun day in aid of the charity Tree Of Hope. The fun day will be held at Edgewood Primary School on the 18th June. Should you have any suitable prizes for the Tombola Stall they will be very much appriciated. You can drop any off at the school office and we will pass them on. Many thanks in advance.



SATs Week

Finally, myself and all the staff at Edgewood would like to wish all our year 6s the very best of luck for their SATs tests next week. You have done all the preparation and put the work in, so please have a relaxing weekend and arrive fully refreshed for the week ahead. Good luck guys, you have got this!

Mr Seeley Head Teacher